
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
MAY 8, 2018  

 
 
PRESENT:  Connie St.Clair, Member, Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary and 
Mike Mudge, Member 
 
GUESTS:  Jane Warren            
 
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:05 pm  
 

1. Bill will call Ed Ferguson about cutting up some trees that have fallen down at the “Elijah 
Gove” Cemetery on Mountain Road.  Also, tree work needs to be done at the “Hadley 
Cemetery” on Mt. Dearborn Road.  

 
2. We had a discussion with Jane Warren about putting a water source in “Pine Grove” 

Cemetery.  We told her there were no funds available in this year’s budget to do that. 
We suggested she put together a proposal in the form of a Petition Article for the 2019 
Town Meeting to be voted on by the Town voters. 

 
3. Connie will check with Janet Brown to find out what kind of flowers she put at the 

“Waterman” headstone in “Collins” Cemetery on Reservoir Drive. 
 

4. Bill will call Mark James (Stone Mason), about doing some more work on the stone wall 
at “Pine Grove” Cemetery. 

 
5. Bill will speak with Naomi Bolton about getting signs made with “Cemetery Rules and 

Regulations” on them, to be put up. 
 

6. Bill will speak with Hank Amsden (Land Surveyor), to see if he will survey some lots at 
the North end of the “East Weare” Cemetery for us. 

 
 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:05 pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Chairman, Recording Secretary 


